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Hello Planning Panel

Re Robertson Rd Newport DA

I am opposed to the above DA.

We wish for a sympathetic and harmonious village atmosphere for Newport shops.

I believe that this DA does not take into consideration the wishes of residents who are opposed to this ugly plan
for Newport’s Robertson Road.

Listen to the people please.
Stop this development.

Yours sincerely
Cher Page

Sent from my iPhone
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